
 
The Catholic Parish of St Chad, Cheadle

Stockport Road, Cheadle, SK8 2AF,
Tel: 0161 428 2480  Email: stchadscheadle@gmail.com Website: www.stchadscheadle.com

R.C. Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity 234025
Priest: Fr. Louis Charuvila Pappy                                 Parish Secretary – Victoria Holmes: 07905 519322

Office Hours:    Thursdays 11am – 1pm  - St Chad’s and  Mondays 10.30am-1pm – St Ann’s
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Sunday 7th July 2024 – 14th Sunday Year B                                                                                             

Parish Mission Statement: We the parish of St Chad strive to…
Love God, respect ourselves, others and our world, in the service of our community.

Mass Times & Intentions
Sat 6th       St Ann’s 5pm In thanksgiving for Mr Michael Campbell RIP

Sun 7th 14th Sunday Year B St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Henry McDaid Snr RIP
For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Mon 8th        St Ann’s 10am Matt Proctor (for continued recovery)

Tues 9th                St Ann’s
St Chad’s

*11.30am*
6.30pm

Requiem Mass for Imelda Coyle
For all staff & governors at Cheadle Catholic 
Infant and Junior Schools

Wed 10th         No Mass
Thurs 11th         St Chad’s 9.30am Mary Fellon RIP
Fri 12th       St Ann’s 10am Lily & Frank Murphy RIP

Sat 13th       St Ann’s 5pm For the parishioners of St Ann’s & St Chad’s

Sun 14th 15th Sunday Year B St Chad’s
St Ann’s

9.30am
11am

Collum Cahill
Michael & Jean Taggart RIP

Mass Intentions: Envelopes available at the back of the church.  Please post the envelope through the 
presbytery door once completed.  Please note that we do have quite a backlog of intentions as we only have 3 
Masses per week.  We will try to list intentions asap, and as near as possible to the dates required.  Thank you.    
Adoration: Please note that Adoration has now finished for the summer. This will resume in September.             
Confessions:  Tuesday evenings from 5.45pm.
Rosary: 9am every week before Mass on Sunday and Thursday mornings.                                                             
Please pray for all those who are sick.  We pray for all those who have died recently.  We also remember: 
Sharon O’Gara, Brenda Hadfield, Margaret Harrington, Mary Flint, Christopher Harrison, Kathleen Mullen, 
Irene Ellis, Eileen Reid, Eileen Sweeney, Trevor Rayson, Alice Smith, Stella Molloy, Peter Connor, Rosemary 
Stevenson, Thomas Henshall, Elsie Whelan, Kathleen Martin, Wilfrid Croft, Anne Potts, Lawrence O’Brien, 
Joan Parker and all those who anniversaries occur at this time.  May they rest in peace.                                       
Money Matters: There will be a second collection next weekend for ‘Stella Maris’ (Sea Sunday)
Children’s Mass: Next Sunday we will have a special children’s Mass during our 9.30am Mass. All welcome.
Our Lady’s Prayer Garden: work has now commenced on the garden.  Thank you to all those who have 
donated towards this.
Special Blessing: on Sunday 21st July we will have a special for all Grandparents and the Elderly – this 
coincides with the Pope’s special day of prayer on the 28th July.                                                                               
Knit and Knatter: This Wednesday (10th July) 1pm-3pm in the church hall.  All welcome.                                   
Ladies Group- The group will now break for summer and will next meet in September. All ladies are welcome 
to come along to the group - a chance to meet and socialise with other parishioners for a relaxed and fun 
evening. For more info contact Trish Whalley 07821 321681.                                                                   
March for Life: in London on Saturday 7th September – marchforlife.co.uk
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CAFOD:A big thank you to the parishioners of St Chad’s who took part in the Big Lent Walk and those who 
supported them through sponsorship, raising a fantastic £580. The current total raised by parishes, schools and 
individuals taking part is £325,000 and we are very grateful to you for contributing to this amazing total, which 
will enable people around the world to overcome poverty. Thank you for your continued support for our work 
throughout the year. Best wishes, Kathryn Keenan, Community Participation Coordinator, CAFOD in 
Shrewsbury, shrewsbury@cafod.org.uk                                                                                                                     
Year of Prayer: At St Ann’s, continues this week, a series of courses from The Franciscan Catechetical 
Institute. On Tuesday evenings in the Parish Room at 7:30pm and repeated on Thursday afternoons at 2pm. 
Sessions last approx an hour & a half (with refreshments) with a video presentation, followed by a discussion.    
Called to the Priesthood – Have you considered a vocation to the Diocesan Priesthood in imitation of Jesus the
Good Shepherd? For more information see our website at shrewsburyvocations.org If you would like to explore 
God’s call for your life and learn about other opportunities for discernment, please email the diocesan vocations 
director at vocationsdirector@dioceseofshrewsbury.org.For more resources, see the National Office for Vocation
at www.ukvocation.org and www.ukpriest.org                                                                                                         
Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes – 26th July to 1st August 2024. There are a few places left travelling by 
plane. For more information and booking form, please see www.shrewsburypilgrimgae.co.uk                          
Shrewsbury Lourdes Hospitality – the next meeting is at St Mary’s Caritas Centre, Delamere St, Crewe, CW1 
2JX on Sat 13 July at 3pm. All members of the Hospitality are welcome to attend. Please pass details to any 
interested members. Register your attendance and make any apologies to secretary@teamshrewsbury.co.uk 
After the meeting members are invited to attend the 5.30pm Vigil Mass at St Mary’s Church, Crewe (adjacent to
the centre) to join in prayer for the success of the forthcoming Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes.                           
St James' Catholic High School is seeking dedicated individuals to join our Governing Body as Foundation 
Governors. Working closely with the Headteacher, the Governing Body plays a crucial role in shaping the 
direction and ensuring the high standards of our educational environment. Key responsibilities include: Setting 
staffing levels, Approving and managing the school budget, Ensuring a broad and balanced curriculum, 
Overseeing health and safety, Managing school premises.  A deep commitment to our Catholic ethos is essential 
for this role. Please note that to be eligible, you must be a practicing Catholic. If you are interested in this 
important and rewarding position, please contact Miss K Bowers at headteacherpa@stjamescheadle.co.uk  
Pilgrimage to Walsingham: in Reparation & Prayer for the Sanctity of Life. Led by Rt Rev Dr David Oakley, 
Bishop of Northampton, Saturday 3rd August commencing at 12 noon Pilgrim Mass in the Chapel of 
Reconciliation.  For further details see www.prolifepilgrimage.org or see poster at the back of church.                 
Lourdes by Jumulance: Chester Across Group are going to Lourdes by Jumbulance from Thursday 15th to 
Saturday 24th August. We travel overland in an adapted coach, which has seven beds on board. Therefore, we 
can take some sick or disabled pilgrims and so far we have a Doctor and two nurses and several helpers. 
However, we need two more helpers and there is a place for someone who is sick or disabled. The cost is £1,095
but help with costs is available. Current Passport required. Travel Insurance is available for just £65. Search our 
website for an example of our care.www.across.org.uk/  For more information, please contact Tony Murphy on 
07881-656-974 or email tonymurphyefc2002@yahoo.co.uk.                                                                                   
Oikos Outreach: Every Home for Christ - Praying while walking on the streets of Heald Green, Gatley,  
Cheadle and Cheadle Hulme – Oikos Outreach is an app that you can download on your phone from the app 
store. Once you have created an account you can join the group ‘Renew Stockport’. This prayer initiative will 
give you a street map and you can record the streets in which you have walked while praying for the people in 
the homes, streets, work, shops, and places of worship. This is a great way to pray for God’s blessing on our 
local area.                                                                                                                                                                    
Baptisms: Both parents must attend an evening course before the baptism of their child.  Please note there is 
NO course in August. The next course will be Thursday 5th September at St Ann’s. Book a place by emailing 
stannscheadlehulme@gmail.com. Please bring the completed Baptism Request Form with you to the course & 
only then will the date for the baptism be confirmed.                                                                                                
Weddings: If you are planning to get married either here at St Chad’s, outside of the parish or abroad and you  
live within our parish boundary, you must speak to Fr Louis at least 6 months before your proposed wedding 
date.  This ensures that we have enough time to complete the marriage preparation course and all the relevant 
paperwork.  Any questions please speak to Fr Louis or Victoria.                                                                              
Parish Safeguarding Reps: Noel Russell & Bernadette McCrory.  If you have any concerns about safeguarding
of children or vulnerable adults, please speak to them or contact them via the presbytery, in the strictest 
confidence.   
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